
PARENT FORUM 08 07 22 

 
 
Welcome! 
 
 
Final meeting of the year.   Huge amount of things happening on site today.  It is the Year 12 student Taster Day 
for external day today and the Year 11 Prom. 
 
Hair styles clarification requested:  We ask for students to have natural hair colourings, not purple blue etc.  These 
rules are applied to all students.   A review of the uniform policy will take place in September.   
 
Clarification on exams that cannot be sat in the traditional for medical reasons etc.:  A range of evidence and 
assessment data is gathered by the teachers and handed to the exam board who will verify the grades.   Specific 
questions about grading need to be addressed to the Exam Boards directly.    
 
Trips:  Some of the consent form on EVOLVE are not submit correctly and the consent for dropping off at Stratford 
rather than returning to school is not working for Year 10.  This will be looked into. 
 
AP2 papers are being marked and moderated.  English Oral exam will be next week.   This is followed by DIRT 
week, DIRT week is always extended if further time is needed.   Results are then sent out to parents on Tuesday 

19th July.   To note that grade boundaries will most likely be higher next year for Years 11 & 13 public 
examinations. 
 
Work experience Year 10 will be the full four days and students will not be participating in Year 10 sports day as 
employers need students to attend the full programme.    
 
September return:  Staff return on 1st September, Monday 5th September and Tuesday 6th September will be all 
Year 7 students and on Wednesday all year groups return at staggered times, details of which will go out in a letter 
shortly.   Thursday 8th September is the return of Year 12 students.      
 
It has been a very successful year with a good Ofsted inspection.  Record number of applications into the sixth 
form and over number in Year 7 with a waiting list.       
 
Thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you next year as Headteacher Designate. 
  

 

Mr A Hall 
Associate Headteacher     


